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 Great Lakes Chapter #6 – NAWCC  Newsletter No. 217      September 2020    
 

Chairman’s Comments 
Even though two regular meetings have been cancelled the Chapter can still have some online (“virtual”) activity. See the 

Mini-Mart section below and send in your items. 

Robert Arnold, Chapter President 
 
 

Upcoming 2020 Chapter Meetings:    2020 Chapter Officers: 

September 12
th

: All Michigan Meeting CANCELLED  Bob Arnold, president  810-636-7236 

December 6
th

: Christmas Party – Royal Oak              Jim Miller, treasurer  734-718-8563 

        Tom Morris, secretary  734-282-1725 

Bill Ellison, Paul Mallie, Gordon Webb, Directors 
 

September Chapter Meeting Cancelled  
We are sorry to inform you that the September 12th “All Michigan Meeting” has been cancelled. We tried very hard to have 

this event, but the situation in the State of Michigan relative to the Coronavirus made it impossible to believe we could do it 

safely. The venue in Howell is still not able to schedule events, and Michigan is still at the stage where indoor events of more 

than 10 people are not deemed safe (and prohibited). Other options, like just having a tailgate outdoors, were also judged to be 

too risky. The safety of our members is our top priority, so this event will have to wait until next year.  

 

 

December 6
th

 Christmas Party 

At this time, we are still planning to have the Christmas party in Royal Oak on December 6
th
. However, there is 

much uncertainty about whether we will be able to get together. It all depends on what stage Michigan is in at that 

time and whether indoor events of that size are allowed. We will let you know the status in early November.  

 

Chapter Dues 

We have made progress on dues collection. Currently about 12% of our members have not paid 2020 dues. For 

those of you who haven’t paid, we still value you as members and want you to stay active. While we haven’t had 

many events this year due to the virus, next year has to be better and we want to be able to share that with you. I 

will enclose a renewal form for those of you who haven’t paid. 

 

Mini-Mart 

Looking for a horological item or have a horological item for sale that members might be interested in? 
Contact Tom Morris by phone (734-282-1725) or email (thomasm326@gmail.com) and I will try to 
include it in the next newsletter. 
 

 

We look forward to seeing you all at the December meeting. Until then, stay safe and well. 

 

Tom Morris – Secretary 

Great Lakes Chapter Six, NAWCC   
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Tom Morris 

2206 Davis 

Wyandotte, MI 48192 


